
From: Ed Szeliga <edfromnj@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Jun 16, 2024 at 12:50 PM
Subject: Re: your letter dated 6-11-24
To: <cywak@hbschools.org>

Esteemed school board members,

Please consider this email a formal request for a hearing before the board to discuss the HIB 
investigation involving my son Francis Szeliga for the events that occurred on 5/21/24.

Respectfully,

Ed Szeliga

--
From the desktop of Ed Szeliga


